

John R. Bean, M.D.

September 17, 2021

Dear Patients,

It is with mixed emotions that I announce my retirement to be effective October 31, 2021. Caring for you, my patients, has been the most rewarding part of my 40-year career as a pediatrician. I have come to know many of my patients and their families as friends, and I am honored that many of you have asked me to care for two, and even three, generations.

My position at Old Pueblo Pediatrics will be assumed by Dr. Misty Colvin. Dr. Colvin is a knowledgeable and caring physician. Her approach to pediatric medicine is like mine and I trust that she will take great care of you and your family. Please accept my invitation to make an appointment to meet Dr. Colvin.

It has been an extremely rewarding experience to help Old Pueblo Pediatrics grow into one of the most respected pediatric practices in the community. It is a testament to our excellent team that we are consistently recognized for our compassionate and professional care. I want to specifically thank our staff for their years of commitment to our practice and patients.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 520.797.7070. I wish you good health and happiness in the future.

God Bless,

John R. Bean, M.D.